



From Tuesday 12 June Standards Australia's new head office will be located at Level 10, The Exchange Centre, 20 Bridge Street, Sydney. Our new phone number will be 02 9237 6000 and fax 02 9237 6010.

Correspondence can continue to be mailed to:

Standards Australia

GPO Box 476

Sydney NSW 2001

We look forward to welcoming you to our new office! Standards Australia Standards Australia's new head office is located at 20 Bridge Street - on the corner of Bridge and Pitt Streets.

Our office is a short walk from Wynyard, Circular Quay and Martin Place stations.



